

## ST. LORENZO RUIZ CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

## OFFICE OF CONFIRMATION & YOUTH MINISTRY

**Dear Confirmation Candidate:** 

Confirmation is fast approaching and we are in the final stages of preparation for the ceremony. The Confirmation candidates are required to wear red gowns for the celebration. The cost of the gown is \$30. They will be shipped to the church approximately two weeks prior to the ceremony.

Please fill out all the information requested on the bottom of this sheet and return it along with the payment of \$30 made payable to St. Lorenzo Ruiz no later than **March 4, 2020**. Because of the lead time that the gown company needs, we are not able to accept any forms after March 4, 2020. If a gown form is not returned by March 4<sup>th</sup>, we will automatically order a gown for your student and you will be responsible for the cost of the gown.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (909) 595-9545 or carabermejo@saintlorenzo.org. Thank you so much for the continued opportunity to participate in your spiritual growth.

Sincerely in Christ,

Care R. Bernefo

Director of Confirmation	Detach Here
Name:	Height:
Please Choose One:	
	Yes! Please order me a Confirmation Gown. Attached is my payment of \$30 for the Confirmation Gown.
	I already have a red Confirmation Gown. I understand that the gown needs to be brought to the Confirmation Office for approval BEFORE March 4th. (Please note that if the gown was not brought to the office for approval, a gown will be ordered for you and you will be responsible for the cost)
Signature:	